
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 5th July 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 

 

Our Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly will take place on Friday 22nd July 2016.  The assembly will 

commence at 9.15am, so parents/carers will need to arrive and be seated before this time.  

 

The performance will be based on the memories of the previous 7 years.  It will include funny 

moments, photos and memories.  It promises to be a wonderful look back on our time at 

Norwood. 

 

I would like to request any photos of the children from across their time at Norwood as well as a 

childhood photo of themselves with their family when they were very young.  If you could supply 

these, it would help with the preparation for the assembly.  If children could bring photos in a 

named envelope by Monday 11th July, I will be able to scan them and return them to you as soon 

as possible.  

 

The Year 6 team hope that you will all be able to attend this assembly to share in the children’s 

memories and amazing achievements.  

 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask a member of the Y6 team. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Reynolds            Mrs Locke              Mrs Frost         Mrs McFarland      Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher         HLTA          TA                    TA                             Head Teacher 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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